
You were there.
We want to hear your story.
The NYPD is currently in pre-production of a feature-length documentary which acknowledges and 
honors NYPD members (active and retired) who have suffered or are suffering from 9/11-related illnesses.
The film will tell the stories of these first responders and their families through a combination of 
interviews, historic and contemporary stock footage, home video, and related contextual video.

This film will depict the true cost of the 9/11 attacks – which members of the NYPD and other first 
responders will continue to pay for years to come – and expose the immense scope of the 9/11-related 
illness crisis. The intended result will be a candid, comprehensive, and clear representation of all that
the WTC attack has wrought since 9/11/01, and how it continues to shape the lives (and deaths) of
NYPD members going forward. In this way, we will help ensure that they, too, are never forgotten.

Additionally, a website will be created to provide further information, including testimonials, medical 
resources, contact points, and more.

To do this, we are asking you to share – and help us tell – your story.
To inquire about participation in this project, contact either of the following:
Kayla Coughlin
Program Producer, DCPI  |  (646) 610-4428  |  kayla.coughlin@nypd.org

John Giretti
Detective, DCPI  |  (646) 610-8441  |  john.giretti@nypd.org


